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                  Friday 22nd December 2023 
 

Merry Christmas Everyone 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As we approach the end of a busy first term, we would like to extend our warmest thanks for your 
continued support in partnering with us to provide successful learning environment for your child. 
 
We have had an incredibly active term filled with educational and enriching activities. From school 
residentials and engaging trips to sports competitions, your child has been engaged in a wide array of 
learning opportunities. We are confident that their growth and achievements are a testament to their 
hard work and your dedication as parents. Thank you for supporting us with this. 
 
Ensuring the safety and well-being of our students is our top priority even during the festive break. 
Should you have any immediate concerns about the well-being of a child, please contact First Response 
on 0116 3050005. They will be available throughout the Christmas period to attend to any critical 
matters. 
 
If you need to share any information with our designated safeguarding lead in school, you can email 
them directly at dsl@dsatparkland.org . This email address will be regularly monitored throughout the 
Christmas period, allowing us to respond promptly to any safeguarding concerns. 
 
For all other non-urgent school queries or administrative matters, please feel free to email our school 
office at admin@dsatparkland.org . We will attend to these queries as soon as we return on 8th 
January.  
 
Finally, we would like to wish you and your family a joyful Christmas filled with love, laughter, and 
special moments. May the New Year bring you health, happiness, and prosperity. 
 
We are excited to welcome your child back to Parkland Primary School on Tuesday 9th January, eager 
to embark on the second half of this academic year together. 
 
Once again, we express our heartfelt gratitude for your ongoing support, and we look forward to 
working collaboratively to make the coming term even more successful. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Mr A Hayes 
Interim Headteacher 
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